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From: David M Edwards [mailto:edwards.david@princor.com]  
Sent: Friday, June 26, 2009 10:03 AM 
To: Comments, Public 
Cc: Robbie Donlan 
Subject: FINRA expansion of suitability requirements 

I am a licensed insurance professional and registered representative. I strongly oppose expanding 
FINRA’s suitability options that don not involve securities. 
 
I believe enforcement of existing regulations by the state insurance departments is what needs to 
happen.  
 
David M. Edwards, LUTCF 
527 W. Chocolate Ave, Suite B 
Hershey, PA 17033 
 

 


